
Rivera Elementary PTA Needs YOU!

The students of  Rivera Elementary need PTA volunteers!  

“A hundred years from now, it won’t matter how much money you made … or what kind 
of car you drove … or how big your house was …  But making a difference in a child’s 
life will matter.  Give your time. Give part of yourself. Take time to make a difference! 
Become a school volunteer!”  This has been the core statement of Denton ISD’s 
Volunteer Program.

Being a part of your PTA is a fantastic way to make a difference in the lives of the 
children of Rivera Elementary School, and you’ll see it every time a smile brightens the 
face of one of our Star’s!!!!

By joining Rivera Elementary PTA you become:

•	 An important part of the school community
•	 An active participant in your child’s learning environment
•	 Your child’s BEST advocate
•	 “In the Know” versus on the sidelines
•	 And so much more!

If you’re interested in how you can be an important part of Rivera’s PTA, let us know!

Name-  ____________________________ Email-  ____________________________

Phone Number-  ____________________________


